
 
 

4 + 1 = 2 
That’s NOT a typo! 

Computer Science has an 
“accelerated admission” to 
its M.S. degree program. 

This allows eligible seniors 
to take up to 12 credit hours 

that count towards their 
Bachelors degree AND 

towards the requirements of 
a Masters of Science degree. 

With 12 hours of graduate 
work completed, a student 

can finish the M.S. program 
in as little as one extra year. 

4 yrs. + 1 yr. = 2 degrees! 
 

For more information visit 

compsci.appstate.edu 

4 + 1 = 2 
That’s NOT a typo! 

Computer Science has an 
“accelerated admission” to 
its M.S. degree program. 

This allows eligible 
undergraduate seniors to 
take up to 12 credit hours 
that count towards their 
Bachelors degree AND 

towards the requirements of 
a Masters of Science degree. 

With 12 hours of graduate 
work completed, a student 

can finish the M.S. program 
in as little as one extra year. 

4 yrs. + 1 yr. = 2 degrees! 
 

For more information visit 

compsci.appstate.edu/accelerate 

4 + 1 = 2 

For more information visit 

compsci.appstate.edu/accelerate 

4 + 1 = 2 
That’s NOT a typo! 

Computer Science has an 
“accelerated admission” to 
its M.S. degree program. 

This allows eligible 
undergraduate seniors to 
take up to 12 credit hours 
that count towards their 
Bachelors degree AND 

towards the requirements of 
a Masters of Science degree. 

With 12 hours of graduate 
work completed, a student 

can finish the M.S. program 
in as little as one extra year. 

4 yrs. + 1 yr. = 2 degrees! 
 

For more information visit 

compsci.appstate.edu/accelerate 


